

30 May 2014

Gold

fyi-request-1624-63d89356@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Gold

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 21 May 2014, in response to the information provided to you on the 20 May 2014 in regards to alternative therapies. You clarified that you were not seeking a total of the three categories listed but "the total of all payments so as to work out the percentages of these [ACC spend on alternative therapies] versus everything".

ACC provides a wide range of support to clients including treatment, income support, home help and transport costs. We have interpreted your request to be for the total amount spent on treatment costs.

ACC considers that this is a new request for information under the Official Information Act 1982. ACC is working on your request for the total of all treatment costs for each of the last 10 years and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 19 June 2014.

Please contact me at koleti.vae'au@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Koleti Vae'au (Mrs) Team Manager